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Dear ¿Hot,

The box has arrived, and just as soon as Nancy 
can take the time we shall be very happy to go 
over the material in preparation for passing 
it on to Mr. Duell.

Nancy is just finishing up the Weston book for 
the Museum and as you can imagine the last min­
ute rush is making great demands upon her time; 
however, we shall get to it very soon.

I found your article on bird photography in the 
AMlRIgAN ANNUAL very interesting. With all 
best wishes for the New Year.

Yours

Mr. Eliot Porter 
469 Maple Street 
Winnetka, Illinois
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